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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
 Re: Earth Station E860142 
  Poughkeepsie, New York 
  File No. SES-RWL-20060208-00213 
  FRN: 0003438694 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On behalf of Dutchess Community College, licensee of receive-only earth Station 
E860142, Poughkeepsie, New York, we hereby request cancellation of the license for 
this facility.  The station is no longer in use. 
 
 Please address any questions concerning this matter to this office. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
      SCHWARTZ, WOODS & MILLER 
 
 
 
      By:_________________________________                          
       Steven C. Schaffer 
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